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[bookmark: _Hlk149159413]CONSULTATION BY THE CHAIR OF THE MANAGEMENT BOARD OF THE 
INTER-AMERICAN AGENCY FOR COOPERATION AND DEVELOPMENT (IACD) 
REGARDING THE REQUEST OF THE PERMANENT MISSION OF BRAZIL TO ALLOCATE THE UNUSED RESOURCES FROM THE PAEC-BRAZIL SCHOLARSHIP PROGRAM TO THE BRAZIL UNDERGRADUATE PROGRAM (PEC-G)




[bookmark: _Hlk149159694]The Executive Secretariat of the Inter-American Agency for Cooperation and Development (IACD) presents its compliments to the members of the Management Board and to the Permanent Missions and, by instructions of the Chair of the Management Board, requests the approval of the Board to the request from the Permanent Mission of Brazil, to re-allocate unused funds from the PAEC- Brazil to the Brazil Undergraduate program for CARICOM students (document: (AICD/JD/INF.95/23)  Español| English| Français |Português).CIDRP03989E04


[bookmark: _Hlk149159734]The note No. 225 with the request dated June 26, 2023, was inadvertently missed by the Secretariat, and in order to take action on this matter prior to the close of the financial year, the response from the members of the Management Board, by the close of business of Friday October 27, 2023, would be much appreciated.

In accordance with the provisions of Article 19.1 of the Management Board’s Rules of Procedure, an absence of replies by that deadline shall be taken as acceptance of the proposed document.
 

